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Comic by Karam Boeshaar

THE LAST FRONTIER

American Hero
Sometimes a savior will come in 
the most unlikely of places.  Some 
people may fi nd it in a church, 
others on the face of a calf.  In 
Connecticut, a calf was born on a 
dairy farm with a special marking 
on its forehead.  According to the 
owner of the calf, he was checking 
on the animal only to notice that 
he had a marking in the shape of a 
white cross on its forehead.  This 
calf, named Moses, may be a sign 
of the end-times of our oppression 
of cows, nurturing them solely 
for the purpose of eating them or 
drinking their milk.  The owner 
saw it another way, however.  
Dairy farmer, Brad Davis saw 
it as divine intervention into the 
dairy market so as to raise prices 
on milk and increase his business.  
So maybe in his eyes, this calf is 
less of a prophet from God and 
will instead be more of a way for 
him to profi t from God.  Either 
way, this was one of many divine 
interventions which this season 
has brought us.  One other notable 
occurrence was found on the door 
of an Ikea store bathroom.  One 
patron noticed a familiar face in 
the wood, that of Jesus.  “I was 

only heading to the toilet and 
found God. My wife thought he 
looked like Gandalf from ‘Lord of 
the Rings,’ but it is defi nitely more 
like the Turin Shroud.”  We at the 
Clarion see the beauty in these 
‘miracles’ and want to salute this 

week’s American Hero: American 
God.  Whether American God 
sends his prophets (profi ts?) in 
the form of a calf, on the wall of 
a furniture store bathroom, or on 
a piece of toast, we are reminded 
that he works in mysterious ways.


